
From: Brett Lang <blangbusiness@live.com> 
Date: February 6, 2023 at 18:10:16 CST 
To: aealis@15thjdc.org 
Subject: In the interest of  

  
Your honor,   
I just wanted to make you aware you were deceived by DCFS today in this matter. Here are screenshots 
of text messages between myself and Michelle Trahan, the Home Development Supervisor for DCFS as 
you can see, she clearly states foster care was Advised  my certification was 



current. 



 



 




